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Dear Perry,
I have received a letter from Dick Franson and you can see he is

making good progress in his PLAZ2 studies. As you will see from
the 'letter, he would very much like to receive from us some of

‘the blood samples that I put in an appeal for last July. As
. you can see, the response to this was Nil. I do think somebody

might have made the effort to get these specimens to him and

“perhaps you can put out a more forceful plea to the members.

I really think this is most important and would have thought
somebody like Gus Prosch might have done something.

Apparently the blood specimens travel well and as long as they

get there in a day or two, they should be perfectly adequate

. for the purpose.

You will also remember that we agreed to send a recommendation
to Edgar Angel who is starting this copper electrode sterili-
sation of a swimming pool. Did you send my recommendation to
him? They are now asking me about this.over here and it seems
to be fairly urgent. I enclose copies of the original corre-
spondence. ' -

I hope our financial position is improving in that your new
fund-raiser has proved to be an honest fellow.

Kind regards,

WA

Paul K Pybus

Sincere;
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-

Enclosures



